Report to the

GBC Faculty Senate

of the

Bylaws Committee

October 17, 2008

The members of the committee spoke by phone conference.  The members plan to research bylaws from other colleges that define well the relationship between administration, faculty, and staff.  These research items will be brought together – along with ideas of our own – with the intent being to formulate a similar document for Great Basin College.  More to follow.

The committee also seeks new members.  Anyone wishing to become a member should contact Frank Daniels (fdaniels@gbcnv.edu).

